
 

 

MINI RENDEZ VOUS 
Saturday, October 26th ,2024 

9:00 am to 3:00 pm 

École Holy Cross, 

 

Canadian Parents for French – Prince Albert Chapter is pleased to announce 

another exciting event for Prince Albert and area French Immersion students!  

 

Saturday, October 26h ,2024,  

CPF will host a Mini Rendez Vous event at École Holy Cross,  

2051 15th Ave. E. Prince Albert, Sask 

 Mini Rendez Vous for students Kindergarten to Grade 4 includes games, sports, 

music, arts, science, culinary experiences and fun! Not sure what CPF-PA is all 

about? 

This is a great chance for you and your child to learn more about opportunities 

through CPF!!! 

Email us for more information and registration form @ cpfpachapter@gmail.com 

there is no charge to become a CPF member 

 

Time: 9:00 am to 3:00 pm. Halloween dress up at 2pm so bring costume.   

One parent from is asked to meet us 9:15 am in upstairs staff room for quick 

AGM CPF meeting.  Cost: $25 per child: E-Transfer. Please send payment and 

CPF registration form -  cpfpachapter@gmail.com. No cheques or cash please. 

Password: frenchisfun 
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